
MEMORANDUM 
TO: Blair Mayor and City Council 

From: CJ Heaton, Director of Public Works 

Date: 5/13/25 

Re: Flow Monitors from Trekk 

Staff have been working with Olsson and Associates on a sanitary sewer model of 
the city of Blair. One requirement of that project is to provide flow data from several points 
around town. Staff typically contracts this out on a rental basis with Trekk, and the data is 
shared with the engineer. After reviewing the cost to rent meters for this project, we felt 
that purchasing the meters would make more sense long term, as we can use these more 
than once, for not much more money. Trekk has prepared a proposal for the city to 
purchase the flow meters and provide some training for city staff to install when needed. 

 

Installation/Training of Meters $10,000 

Rain Gauge Installation $1,500 

Maintenance/Training $10,000 

Flow Meters $43,669 

Rain Drop App $99.00 Year 

Flow Link Software (optional) $3,218 

Total $68,486 

 

Staff Recommendation: Approval of the resolution to purchase flow meters and additional 
options in the amount of $68,486.00 

Financial Impact: $68,486.00 


